
 

Ford 
Mondeo 
Model year: from 05.2002 
Low-pressure service connection  
 
On the above-mentioned vehicles manufactured since 
02.05.2002, it is no longer necessary to remove the right-
hand wheel house lining to reach the low-pressure service 
connection.  
The modified wheel house lining has a pre-marked 
maintenance opening through which the service connection is 
accessible. When the service unit is connected to the low-
pressure side for the first time, the maintenance opening 
must be cut in along the marking. Please proceed as follows: 
 

• Lift the vehicle  
• Cut in the wheel house lining carefully along the 

marked lines (drawing, pos. 1) 
• Remove the screw (drawing, pos. 2) 
• Open the maintenance opening (drawing, pos. 3) 
• Once the maintenance work has been completed, 

close the opening and screw in the screw. 
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